
 

 
 

18th March 2015 

 
 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Hackney South and Shoreditch Hustings 
 
The right to vote is an important part of a democratic society. 
 
This letter is to remind you that you should register to vote by Monday 20th April 2015. 
 
Please also see below details of hustings – these are really interesting events and you are 
encouraged to attend. 
 

 7.30 pm on Monday 20th April – Rose Lipman Hall, 43 De Beauvoir Road, N1 5SQ, 
organised by the De Beauvoir Association  

 

 7.30 pm on Thursday 23rd April – St John’s Church, Pitfield Street, Hoxton, N1 6NP, 
organised by the Church of England 

 

 2.00 - 4.00 pm on Sunday 26th April - Arcola Theatre, 24 Ashwin Street, E8 3DL, 
organised by Hackney Citizen (tickets are available through the Hackney Citizen Website 
www.hackneycitizen.co.uk )  

 

 7.30 pm on Wednesday 29th April – Lecture Theatre, Hackney Community College, 
Falkirk Street, N1 6HQ, organised by Hackney Community College. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms J. Heffernan  
Headteacher 

http://www.hackneycitizen.co.uk/

